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Personal Income Taxation Rajni Bedi 2007-01-01 Contents Include : Introduction;
Studies Related To Personal Income Taxation; Performance Evaluation Of Personal
Income Tax; Tax Reforms Under Various Heads Of Income; Social-Welfare Incentives
Under The Income-Tax Act; Investment Incentives Under The Income Tax Act;
Conclusions.
Work Incentives and Implicit Tax Rates in the Carter Welfare Reform Plan, with a
Comparison to Current Policy Wayne Lee Hoffman 1977
Incentives, Organization, and Public Economics Peter Hammond 2000-12-21 This
collection celebrates the career of Sir James Mirrlees, who received the 1996
Nobel Prize in Economics for his work on income taxation and its extension to
information and incentive problems. His contributions have proved fundamental to
the development of a wide range of areas in economics. The 17 papers contained in
this volume focus on themes that are representative of Mirrlees' work, including
the economics of information, welfare, taxation, project appraisal, and industrial
organization. All the contributors have spent time working closely with Mirrlees either as his co-author or his student - and all are recognized authorities in
their fields. The significant new contributions that this collection offers will
have wide-ranging appeal, and should prove particularly interesting to scholars
working in the areas of microeconomics, microeconomic theory, mathematical
economics, and welfare economics.
Welfare and Work Incentives Alexander Atkinson 1993 The editors, Professor A. B.
Atkinson and Gunnar Viby Mogensen, have assembled a series of chapters which
together provide a unified comparative study of the microeconomic process whereby
high taxes and high benefits act as disincentives to work. The contributors
analyse the current debate on changes to the welfare state system, and illuminate
the macroeconomic policy issue of the relation between tax receipts and benefit
expenditure.
Welfare Benefits and the Economics of Takeup Frank Alan Cowell 1986
Pareto Efficient and Optimal Taxation and the New New Welfare Economics Joseph E.
Stiglitz 1987 This paper surveys recent developments in the theory of pareto
efficient taxation. This literature attempts to characterize those tax structures
which, given the limitations on the government's information and other limitations
on the government's ability to impose taxes, maximize the welfare of one
individual (group of individuals) subject to the government obtaining a given
revenue and subject to other (groups of) individuals attaining certain specified
levels of utility. Utilitarian (or other) social welfare functions can then be
used to select among these pareto efficient tax structures. While the original
goal of this line of research, which was to provide a "scientific" basis for
arguing for a progressive tax structure, has not been achieved--and does not seem
achievable--important insights have been gleaned, which should enable governments
to make better choices of tax policies in the future. On the other hand, this
research has cast serious doubt on the relevance of many long standing results,
including those of Ramsey concerning the structure of commodity taxes
Taxation, Welfare, and the Crisis of Unemployment in Europe Marco Buti 2001-01-01
The papers in this volume analyse the role of European tax and benefit systems in
incentives to create and take up jobs. The first section provides an overview of
the issues relating to the trade-off between equity and efficiency. The second
section describes the burden of taxation and the generosity of the welfare system
in Europe. Part three examines how to evaluate the effects of tax and welfare
reforms and the final section looks at ways that tax can be used to deal with some
structural problems. The papers show that European policy makers face tough
choices and that reforms are costly, with complex trade-offs.
Tax Incentives and International Capital Flows Ary Lans Bovenberg 1989 This paper
explores how the tax treatment of investment and savings affects international
capital flows as well as national and global welfare. Focusing on portfolio
investment, it evaluates the international effects of capital income taxes in the
United States and Japan.
Incentives and Redistribution in the Welfare State Jonas Agell 2016-01-20 This
book reviews the lessons from the Swedish 1991 tax reform, the most far-reaching
tax reform in any Western industrialized country in the post-war period. The
authors discuss a range of behavioural responses (including tax planning, savings,
labour supply, investment, etc.), and assess the overall effects on efficiency and
equity. They also draw lessons for tax reform more generally. The book should be
of interest to anyone with an interest in tax policy and tax reform evaluation.
The Rate and Direction of Inventive Activity National Bureau of Economic Research
2015-12-08 The papers here range from description and analysis of how our
political economy allocates its inventive effort, to studies of the decision
making process in specific industrial laboratories. Originally published in 1962.
The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again
make available previously out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of
Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these
important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions.
The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich
scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton
University Press since its founding in 1905.
Tax and Welfare Reforms in the Czech Republic - Structural Implications and
Challenges Thomas Dalsgaard 2008-03 The paper provides an analysis and discussion
of key structural implications of the 2007 and 2008 welfare and tax reforms in the
Czech Republic. Based on a detailed micro-study of marginal and average effective
tax rates for individuals at various points along the earnings curve, it concludes
that while incentives to save and invest have improved, work incentives are being
severely hampered by high marginal effective tax rates for low- and middle income
individuals. The reforms also fail to address the most pressing fiscal concern: to
put government finances on a sustainable path.
The Impact of Tax Legislation on Corporate Income Security Planning for Retirees
Ruth Ylvisaker Winger 2018-06-28 This book, first published in 1991, explores the
complexities of the relationship between acts of Congress and nine major US
corporations regarding employer-sponsored retirement plans. The study was designed
to discover if and why corporate decision makers respond to the Congress tax

incentives or the disincentives that affect the design of corporate income
security plans for retirees.
21st century welfare Great Britain: Department for Work and Pensions 2010-07-30
The benefits system as it stands often provides incentives to stay on benefits
rather than take on a job. This paper identifies the key failings of the benefits
system and outlines the objectives the Government believes the system should
attempt to achieve. The framework being considered looks at the system of state
support for the less well off as a whole and is designed to produce positive
behavioural effects. The intention is to maximise work incentives while continuing
to protect those most in need. This aim is to achieve this through new rules on
how much of their earnings people can keep without losing benefit and by
withdrawing benefits as earnings rise at a single, reasonable rate. The models
being put forward for consultation include: i) a universal credit whereby elements
of the current income-related and tax credit systems are combined, bringing outof-work and in-work support together in a single system and supplement household
earnings through credit payments; ii) a single unified taper would retain a set of
benefits with a reformed delivery system whereby withdrawal would be through a
taper applied to overall benefit eligibility as income increased; and ii) a single
working age benefit which would give all working age claimants the same level of
replacement income regardless of whether they were jobseekers, lone parents, sick
or disabled. The Government is also looking at how to use smart automation to
deliver support without the wasteful bureaucratic delays to payment that make the
move into work more stressful than necessary
Social Insurance, Incentives and Risk Taking Hans-Werner Sinn 1995 Abstract: From
the perspective of parents, redistributive taxation can be seen as social
insurance for their children, for which no private alternative exists. Because
private insurance comes too late during a person's life, it cannot cover the same
risks as social insurance. Empirically, 85% of social insurance covers risks for
which no private insurance would have been available. Redistributive taxation can
be efficiency enhancing, because it creates safety and because it stimulates
income generating risk taking. However, it also brings about detrimental moral
hazard effects. Both the enhancement of risk taking and the moral hazard effects
tend to increase the inequality in the economy, and, under constant returns to
risk taking, this increase is likely to be strong enough even to make the net-oftax income distribution more unequal. Optimal redistributive taxation will either
imply that the pie becomes bigger when there is less inequality in pre-tax incomes
or that more redistribution creates more post-tax inequality. The welfare state
will encounter severe risks when free migration of people, goods, and factors of
production becomes possible. Basing redistributive taxation on a nationality
principle may help overcome some of these risks.
Fiscal Treatment of Managerial Compensation - A Welfare Analysis Michael Hilmer
2013 In a principal-agent model, we analyze the consequences of bonus taxes agents
need to pay, limited deductibility of bonuses from company pro fits and a
corporate income tax (CIT). We explore how these tax instruments a ffect
managerial incentives and how they change the design of incentive contracts used
in equilibrium. Introducing bonus taxes decreases the agent's net bonus and
reduces e ffort. Limited deductibility has neither eff ect. In equilibrium, both
instruments reduce the agent's eff ort and net bonus. Gross bonus payments may
increase when a bonus tax is introduced. The CIT has no e ffect on the incentive
contract. In terms of welfare, limited deductibility and bonus taxes are close
substitutes. Both lead to a welfare loss compared to a CIT raising the same amount
of tax revenue. Welfare can be increased by paying a subsidy for bonus payments.
Incentive Compatible Income Taxation, Individual Revenue Requirements and Welfare
Marcus Berliant 1990
Work, Welfare, and the Program for Better Jobs and Income Barry L. Friedman 1977
Does Work Pay? Norma B. Coe 1998
Welfare and Taxes: Extending Benefits and Taxes to Puerto Rico, Virgin Islands,
Guam, and American Samoa GENERAL ACCOUNTING OFFICE WASHINGTON DC HUMAN RESOURCES
DIV. 1987 As requested by the House Ways and Means Subcommittee on Public
Assistance and Unemployment Compensation, GAO analyzed the potential effects of
fully extending Supplemental Security Income (SSI), Aid to Families with Dependent
Children (AFDC), Medicaid, foster care, Child Support Enforcement, Food Stamps,
and federal income taxes to Puerto Rico, the Virgin Islands, Guam, and American
Samoa. The United States treats these insular areas differently than states in
providing federal aid and taxing income. Welfare coverage is generally more
limited, leaving many needy individuals with less support, although it is
sometimes more liberal than the states' counterpart programs. Area residents and
business generally are exempt from federal taxes, and business tax incentives
encourage the areas' economic self reliance. Recently, there has been
congressional interest in making welfare programs and income taxes more comparable
between the areas and states.
Work, Welfare and Taxation Michael Beenstock 2018-12-07 First published in 1987.
The reform of the welfare state in the United Kingdom is high on the agenda of all
political parties and the proposals for reform, both official and private, are
numerous. In this book, Professor Beenstock and his colleagues took a
comprehensive account of the social security of the 1980s, as well as the tax
system, as it had evolved over the Beveridge era and how it affected our incentive
to work. The book describes the theory of labour supply decisions in their
relationship to the tax benefit system. It illustrates how tax and social security
arrangements affected labour supply decisions as well as monitoring how these
decisions had evolved over the post-war period. It also considers retirement
decisions in the UK as well as the government’s plans to reform the social
security system.
Tax, Welfare, and Pension Reforms in Slovenia Philippe Egoumé-Bossogo 2006-12 The
labor participation rate in Slovenia has been lower than in the EU-15 (the members
states prior to May 2004), particularly for the low-income and older individuals.
Using simulations of tax and social benefits and public pensions, the paper shows
how the current tax, welfare, and pension systems create disincentives to work
among these groups. The paper finds that incentives to retire early are strong for
men, especially low-wage earners. The marginal effective tax rates also make it
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costly for low-income individuals to work and negatively affect the probability of
participating. The paper proposes reform measures to enhance work incentives and
labor participation, which will be crucial for dealing with population aging and
for achieving higher potential growth in Slovenia.
Tax Policy and Labor Market Performance Jonas Agell 2006 The effect of tax
policies and welfare state incentives on the performance of thelabor market:
theoretical and empirical analyses by leading European and Americaneconomists.
Labour Supply and Taxation 2008 In this paper we provide an overview of the
literature relating labour supply to taxes and welfare benefits with a focus on
presenting the empirical consensus. We begin with a basic continuous hours model,
where individuals have completely free choice over their hours of work. We then
consider fixed costs of work, the complications introduced by the benefits system,
dynamic aspects of labour supply and we place the analysis in the context of the
family. The key conclusion of this work is that in order to estimate the impact of
tax reform and be able to generalise results, a structural approach that takes
account of many of these issues is desirable. We then discuss the "new Tax
Responsiveness" literature which uses the response of taxable income to the
marginal tax rate as a summary statistic of the behavioural response to taxation.
Underlying this approach is the unsatisfactory nature of using hours as a proxy
for labour effort for those with high levels of autonomy on the job and who
already work long hours, such as the self employed or senior executives. After
discussing relevant theory we then provide a summary of empirical estimates and
the methodology underlying the studies. Our conclusion is that hours of work are
relatively inelastic for men, but are a little more responsive for married women
and lone mothers. On the other hand, participation is quite sensitive to taxation
and benefits for women. Within this paper we present new estimates form a discrete
participation model for both married and single men based on the numerous reforms
over the past two decades in the UK. We find that the participation of low
education men is somewhat more responsive to incentives than previously thought.
For men with high levels of education, participation is virtually unresponsive;
here the literature on taxable income suggests that there may be significant
welfare costs of taxation, although much of this seems to be a result of shifting
income and consumption to non-taxable forms as opposed to actual reductions in
work effort. -- Labour Supply ; Income taxation ; Welfare Benefits ; Tax Credits ;
Incentive Effects
Equity, Incentives, and Taxation Georg Tillmann 2012-12-06 Redistribution is one
of the most fundamental issues in welfare economics. In connection with this term
the following questions directly arise: What is a good redistribution ? Which
(governmental) instruments should be used to attain it ? Is there a "best
instrument" if several of them are available? Or, to express it more generally,
which allocations are at all attainable if special instruments are at hand ? All
these questions are formulated in an extremely vague way. It will be the task of
the following work to make these questions precise and to give answers - as far as
possible. It is a matter of course that these answers will not be exhaustive
because redistribution is too wide a field. I have used the word "instrument"
intentionally. In doing so, Iwanted to indicate that it is not necessary to
restrict oneself to income - or commodity taxes as is common place in public
finance when aiming at redistribution.
Welfare and Taxes : Extending Benefits and Taxes to Puerto Rico, Virgin Islands,
Guam, and American Samoa United States. General Accounting Office 1987
The Welfare State in Transition Richard B. Freeman 2008-04-15 Once heralded in the
1950s and 1960s as a model welfare state, Sweden is now in transition and in
trouble since its economic plunge in the early 1990s. This volume presents ten
essays that examine Sweden's economic problems from a U.S. perspective. Exploring
such diverse topics as income equalization and efficiency, welfare and tax policy,
wage determination and unemployment, and international competitiveness and growth,
they consider how Sweden's welfare state succeeded in eliminating poverty and
became a role model for other countries. They then reflect on Sweden's past
economic problems, such as the increase in government spending and the fall in
industrial productivity, warning of problems to come. Finally they review the
consequences of the collapse of Sweden's economy in the early 1990s, exploring the
implications of its efforts to reform its welfare state and reestablish a healthy
economy. This volume will be of interest to policymakers and analysts, social
scientists, and economists interested in welfare states.
Selected Aspects of Welfare Reform United States. Congress. House. Committee on
Ways and Means. Subcommittee on Select Revenue Measures 1993
Tax and Welfare Changes, Poverty and Work Incentives in Ireland, 1987-1994 Tim
Callan 1999
Welfare Effects of Distortionary Tax Incentives Under Preference Heterogeneity
Alexandros Dimitropoulos 2014 This paper presents an approach for the estimation
of welfare effects of tax policy changes under heterogeneity in consumer
preferences. The approach is applied to evaluate the welfare effects of current
tax advantages for electric vehicles supplied as fringe benefits by employers.
Drawing on stated preferences of Dutch company car drivers, we assess the shortrun welfare effects of changes in the taxation of the private use of these
vehicles. We find that the welfare gain of a marginal increase in the taxation of
electric company cars is substantial and even outweighs the marginal tax revenue
raised.
Incentives to Pander Nathan M. Jensen 2018-03-15 Policies targeting individual
companies for economic development incentives, such as tax holidays and
abatements, are generally seen as inefficient, economically costly, and

distortionary. Despite this evidence, politicians still choose to use these
policies to claim credit for attracting investment. Thus, while fiscal incentives
are economically inefficient, they pose an effective pandering strategy for
politicians. Using original surveys of voters in the United States, Canada and the
United Kingdom as well as data on incentive use by politicians in the US, Vietnam
and Russia, this book provides compelling evidence for the use of fiscal
incentives for political gain and shows how such pandering appears to be
associated with growing economic inequality. As national and subnational
governments surrender valuable tax revenue to attract businesses in the vain hope
of long-term economic growth, they are left with fiscal shortfalls that have been
filled through regressive sales taxes, police fines and penalties, and cuts to
public education.
Work Incentives and Welfare Provision Doris Schroeder 2018-02-06 This title was
first published in 2000: Over the past decade the welfare state has come under
sustained attack not only from quarters which never approved of its policies, but
also from political theorists who used to support it. With the collapse of
communism, the policy of comprehensive welfare provision came under renewed
scrutiny. It was argued that its impact on work incentives is most detrimental.
Examining in detail current unemployment debates within Western welfare states,
this book seeks to verify or refute the view that non-work is increasingly chosen
by work shy individuals - the 'pathological' theory of unemployment. Drawing from
a range of disciplinary perspectives - from social philosophy and the history of
philosophy, to occupational psychology and feminist economics - this
interdisciplinary analysis reveals that the "pathological" theory of unemployment,
with its reliance on a deficient depiction of human nature and its disregard of
non-pecuniary work incentives and empirical evidence on benefit fraud, cannot be
upheld. Schroeder presents an alternative explanation for the phenomenon of
widespread Western unemployment through new insights into an 'external barrier'
theory of unemployment, namely technological displacement combined with a refusal
to return to a two-tiered Victorian society. By effectively combining empirical
data with philosophical deliberations, the book provides an important contribution
to the welfare state debate.
Man Vs. the Welfare State Henry Hazlitt 1971
Welfare, Incentives, and Taxation James A. Mirrlees 2006 This volume brings
together published and unpublished but seminal work in welfare, development, and
public sector economics, providing an overview of much of the author's work
The Impact of the Expanded Earned Income Tax Credit on Work Incentives for Welfare
Recipients in North Carolina Michael Leonard Walden 1994
Welfare, Incentives, and Taxation James A. Mirrlees 2006 This volume brings
together published and unpublished but seminal work in welfare, development, and
public sector economics, providing an overview of much of the author's work.
Helping Poor Kids Succeed 2000
Taxation and Welfare Arnold C. Harberger 1974 Collection of essays on public
finance and welfare economics. Topics covered include: corporation income tax,
resource allocation costs, VAT, taxation of mineral industries.
Welfare Reform 1976
Voluntary Debt Reduction Elhanan Helpman 1988 In an economy with a debt overhang,
investment depends on expected tax rates. On the other hand, expected tax rates
depend on the debt's face value. Therefore investment depends on the face value of
debt. I show that this may lead to a positive or negative association between debt
and investment depending on the degree of international capital mobility and
attitudes toward risk. There may also exist multiple equilibria; with high and low
investment levels. The paper explores the desirability of debt reduction in this
environment. First, it characterizes circumstances in which debt reduction is
desirable from the collective point of view of the creditors. Second, it
formulates the forgiveness decision as a noncooperative game among creditors and
explores the scope for debt reduction as an outcome of this game.
Is Prescott Right? Bas Jacobs 2008 This paper bolsters Prescott's (2004) claim
that high taxes are responsible for lacklustre labor market performance in
continental European countries. We develop a lifecycle model with endogenous skill
formation, endogenous labor supply, and endogenous retirement. Labor taxation
distorts not only labor supply, but also education and retirement decisions.
Actuarially unfair pensions further exacerbate labor tax distortions on
retirement. Education subsidies can nevertheless cushion the adverse impact of
taxation on skill formation. Feedbacks between education, labor supply, and
retirement are important. The model is simulated with realistic behavioral
elasticities that are consistent with microeconometric evidence. If, besides labor
supply, also learning and retirement are endogenous, the uncompensated
(compensated) elasticity of the tax base equals 0.46 (0.85), which is more than
twice as large as the standard uncompensated (compensated) labor supply elasticity
of 0.18 (0.40). Furthermore, life-cycle interactions between education, working
and retirement are quantitatively important and the interactions raise all
behavioral elasticities substantially. For example, the uncompensated labor supply
elasticity increases with one-half due to life-cycle interactions (to 0.26). We
demonstrate that low European labor supply can be fully explained by taxation
without relying on unrealistically high labor supply elasticities. Reducing labor
market distortions, cutting benefit levels, lowering tax rates, and making (early)
retirement actuarially fairer, therefore boosts labor supply, delays retirement,
and stimulates skill formation. In addition, high education subsidies are needed
in large welfare states to off-set explicit and implicit tax burdens on human
capital investment.
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